
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2016 - MAY 2017 

 

 Councillor Eluned Stenner  

ADDRESS:  41 Derlwyn Street   TELEPHONE: 01443 839287 

  Phillipstown 

  New Tredegar 

  NP24 6AZ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: elunedstenner@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  New Tredegar 

 

PARTY: Labour 

 

PROFILE:  

I am a member of New Tredegar Community Council.  

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Planning Committee 

Democratic Services Committee 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny Committee 

 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

 Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 

 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

Phillipstown Primary School 

White Rose Primary School 

 

ATTENDANCE 

From May 2016 to May 2017 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 



Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council 8 10   

Planning 9 11  

Democratic Services 3 4  

Regeneration and Environment 4 8 

Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 1 2   

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I undertook the following training and development seminars and courses: - 

 

Regeneration and Environment (Annual) 

Democratic Services (Annual) 

Developments of Significant Importance (Recommended) 

Rent Smart Wales (Seminar) 

Information Governance (Mandatory) 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

 

I operate an open door policy any persons wishing to speak to me can call at my home at 

any time, I can also be contacted by phone, email or social media. 

I have held Street surgeries with my ward colleague Cllr Mark Evans, Gerald Jones MP and 

Dawn Bowden AM. During these surgeries complaints are received such as dog fowling, 

illicit fly tipping, highway issues and anti social behaviour.  I work closely with the relevant 

agencies to try and solve the problems that are presented to me. 

I attend Meetings with the local residents associations where again complaints are received 

and solutions sought. 

I attend regular meetings with New Tredegar Community Partnership where I am Vice 

Chairperson.  I also sit on the board of directors at White Rose Resource Centre.  I am also 

involved with the Phillipstown Forever Fund working along side Building Community Trust. 

I have close links with both Primary school within my ward.  I am Chair of Governors at 

Phillipstown Primary School and Vice Chair of Governors at White Rose Primary School 

 

 

 


